Ted & Darlene Wegrynowski
25726 Laura Lane
Westlake, Ohio 44145
440-835-3202

March 8, 2011

Mr. John Skrtic, Public Services
Cleveland Public Library

325 Superior Ave.

Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Dear John,

I would like to thank you John, Tom Corrigan and Tim Diamond in helping us find the best use of our
donated funds that we wanted to be used in memory of Marcel Craciun. We are a group of very diverse women
that live in and or lived in the Edgewater neighborhood for many years. Some of us have moved out to the
suburbs, but we have all remained the most wonderful friends. We have a wonderful book club group and felt

that we wanted to do more than just send flowers upon Marcel’s untimely passing.

Enclosed please find various checks totaling $1000.00 from our Book Club. From our various
conversations with you, we had two requirements that needed to be met. We wanted our donation to be used
only at the Walz Library, which is the closest branch to the Edgewater area that Marcel lived in. This will
comply with our desire that the funds have something to do with books. The second stipulation is that the funds
are to be used mainly for children’s furniture for the children’s area, with any remaining balances used as
needed for children’s items. This will comply with our second desire to remember how much Marcel loved not

only her children, but also all children.

The donations are from the following members of our book club.

Marlou Monago Norma Sliman Linda Meglin Mary Denihan
Patricia Melaragno Carol Bongers Irene DeGrandis Kathy Kelly
Darlene Wegrynowski Judith Wolfe Kristen Cliffel Pam Howard
Alexandra McAdams Joan Baker Cat Richards Diane Gillispie
Galen Schuerlein Sandy Kozelka

Again thank you for all your help.
Sincerely,

Darlene Wegrynowski

¢t James Craciun
10225 Cliff
Cleveland, Ohio 44102



CO TRSTONE RECEIVED MR 1 4 2011

S/—=, CONSULTING SERVICES, LLC

41 University Drive, Suite 400
Newtown, Pa. 18940
March 11, 2011

Mr. Felton Thomas

Director, Cleveland Public Library

325 Superior Ave.

Cleveland, Ohio

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Recently I had the delight of requesting assistance from two of your
employees, Ms. Sandy Witmer, Senior Subject Librarian, Business, Economics &
Labor Department, and Ms. Melanie McCarter of the Microform Center. The
project in which I was engaged required records dating back to the early 1950s
and consequently not readily available through normal Internet channels.

The service which each of these individuals provided was expeditious,
professional, and highly competent. I commend their performance and that of
your library. In an age of often mediocre acquittal, your staff has demonstrated a
refreshing dedication to excellence.

Sincerely yours,

J .
Michael J. Armes, Esq.
Senior Operations Counsel

41 University Drive * Suite 400 ¢ Newtown, PA 18940 ¢ Phone: 215.493.0439 <« Fax: 215.493.1167
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